
OSEA FALL 2015 NON-APPROVED MINUTES 
 

Members present:  Vicki Sue Loehrs, Tracie Albert, Tina Winzeler, Carrie Dooly, Sara 
DuBois, Natosha Mars, Julie Bushong. 
Non-member present:  Katherine Winzeler 
 
Our speaker was Taylor Burns, LCSW, with a private practise at 5215 East 71st St., 
Suite 1300, Tulsa, OK 74136.  Taylor’s practise includes many transgender 
individuals.  He has twice attended the World Professional Association for 
Transgender Health Conference(WPATH).  He provided great insight into dealing 
with the transgender patient.  Much of the information Taylor presented can be 
found on these recommended links:  www.wpath.org, www.nctequality.org, 
www.transgenderlawcenter.org. 
 
CEU’s given:  2.5 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Vicki Sue Loehrs at 4:12 pm. 
 
The Spring 2015 Non-approved minutes were reviewed and approved. 
 
Treasure’s Report:  Balance as of August 3,2015  $5,383.46 
                                      Pending withdrawals:  Ed Engelke,  webmaster, $100 
                                                                                   Nancy Casteel, reimburse for uneeda.com                                  
                                                                                         Account $15.95 
 
Old Business:  Vicki Sue reported that no one attended the 2015 AEA Convention so 
we will not have a presentation from the convention at our Spring meeting. 
 
Nancy Casteel, Medical Board Electrologist Committee member, was not present but 
sent information to OSEA members about the need for a preceptor, as well as 
options for more than one electrologist to act as a preceptor. 
Carrie Dooly, Medical Board Electrologist Committee member, discussed the 
possibility of candidates doing their practical training at an out of state facility if 
they had met the educational requirements in our law.  They would have the 
required study materials to prepare them for our Oklahoma Medical Board exam.  
Carrie said this is our best option if no one volunteers to become a preceptor.  Osea 
members present discussed the possibility of Board Committee members making 
changes to the preceptor requirements to enable more OSEA to be eligible to train.  
This discussion was tabled until the committee meets again and gives us their 
opinion on the matter. 
 
New Business:  Carrie Dooly presented a pamphlet with information on the Peer 
Assistantce Program. 
 
Vicki Sue announced election of OSEA officers for 2016-2018 at the upcoming 
Spring 2016 OSEA meeting. 

http://www.wpath.org/
http://www.nctequality.org/
http://www.transgenderlawcenter.org/
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Our next meeting will be Sunday, April 3, 2016 at 1:30pm at the Best Western in 
Stroud,OK. 
 
Meeting was adjouned at 4:45 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tina Winzeler, RE 
OSEA Secretary 


